## Citizens Improving Affordable Housing

CIAH

115 Nursery Road Titusville, NJ 08560

September 17,2019

Dear Mayors, Presidents of Municipal Committee and Committee/Council Members,

Citizens Improving Affordable Housing (CIAH) is asking that the State Elected Officials to step up and take over the Affordable Housing Act from the judges and work properly with the Municipalities and citizen groups to make this law work properly for ALL citizens of New Jersey. Please read all of this information, and use it to educate the citizens of New Jersey.

We are asking ALL Municipal Elected Officials to send letters to the State Senators, State Assembly members, the Governor and Lt. Governor. (A copy of one letter is attached for your use, or you can create your own letter.) In addition, please send this information to your local citizens, asking them to send their letters to the state elected officials, the Governor, Lt. Governor, Senator Sweeney and Assemblyman Coughlin. They should also request the recipients a confirmation of receiving this letter via email and an email copy to: ciahnewiersey@gmail.com.

VERY IMPORTANT: On the letter "Dear Senator/Assembly/Governor/Lt. Governor," at the very end of the letter you will find the names of the State Elected Officials, their mailing address and their email address to simplify your work.

Please email me and confirm that you received this CIAH's letter: ciahnewjersey@gmail.com.

Sincerely, Jum Bund

James "Jim" Burd

President, Citizens Improving Affordable Housing and Former Mayor of Hopewell Township, Mercer County, NJ